
From: heide planey [mailto:hplaney@yahoo.com] 

Sent: Thursday, April 19, 2007 10:08 AM 

To: planadmin 

Subject: File 070034 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

I am backing the National Trust for Historic Preservation and strongly object to the: 

Detailed Plan Development zoning change and 5-story parking structure with retail 

space proposed by New Land Enterprises (owner, Boris Gohkman) for the city land at 

2574 N. Downer (the popcorn wagon corner at Downer and Belleview). 

  

I also strongly oppose this sale of the land to New Land Enterprises.   

 

We need to preserve the green space and retain the beautiful ambience of the Downer 

Avenue community.   

 

Thank you.    

Heide Planey, Milwaukee County citizen 

3774 S. Iowa, St. Francis, WI  53235 

 


